To  All Respondents of RFP 005-20 Strategic Planning Services
From: David Sermak, Central Purchasing Specialist
Date: March 25, 2020

Re: Notice of Clarification

In light of the events regarding COVID-19, both the submittal deadline and the opening of
proposals for RFP 005-20 have been delayed until April 29, 2020 at 3:00 PM local time.

Should you have any further questions please feel free to contact me at 305.809.3819, or

by emall at dsermak@ cityofkeywest-fl.gov.



